
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem lauds Baghdad-Washington strategic dialogue round
outcomes, calls for outputs follow-up

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Iraqiun Alliance, described the outcome of the strategic

dialogue round between Iraq and the United States as a source of pleasure. 

His Eminence tweeted on Thursday, August 4, 2021, “What resulted from the positive round of

strategic dialogue between Iraq and the United States of America is a matter of pleasure. It

indicates the sobriety, professionalism, and patriotism of the Iraqi delegation negotiating in

charting the parameters of the future relationship between the two countries.” 

His Eminence expressed gratitude to the Iraqi government for this marvelous national effort,

stressing the necessity of following up the outcomes of the dialogue in numerous fields,

especially security-wise, ending the presence of combat forces in Iraq and opening the horizon

to civil fields.


